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STUDIOS AND OFFICES NINTH AND HENNEPIN MINNEAPOLIS 3, MINNESOTA 
Lee L . Whiting, Gneral Manager T e l e p h o n e : L i n c o l n 8 4 5 1 

Norman I. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

January 24, 1949 

We are pleased to get your letter reporting your reception of our test program 
on January 9th, 1949. 

We were experiencing a little difficulty in the Audio System of our transmitter 
and were attempting to clear up the trouble at the time you heard our signal. 

Thank you very much for your report and we hope that we may hear from you again 
at some future date. 

HVH/hm 

Sincerely yours, 

Harvey V. 
Chief En 
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5000 Watts 


